
Please Join Us 

COMMUNITY MEETING:
SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH

Parents, staff, community stakeholders are invited to attend.

Thursday January 16, 2020 at 6pm or 
Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 6pm

Board of Education 
36745 Marquette, Westland, MI 48185

The Wayne-Westland Community Schools Board of  Education is searching for a new 
Superintendent of  Schools. The Michigan Leadership Institute has been engaged with 
the Board to find the best possible candidate for the position. The Board is asking for 

community input to assist them in setting the criteria for the next Superintendent.

If  you are not able to attend a meeting, you can still offer feedback via a survey:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/85CTDDF

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/85CTDDF

